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becomes a means of practicing good citizenship by producing social order amidst
disorder. This understanding helps to clarify why Americans cling to their guns as
both practical and symbolically charged tools of policing and protection, but it
also sheds light on the NRA's hidden power as the primary organization that
certifies Americans to carry guns. Rather than focus simply on how to handle a
firearm responsibly, these training courses primarily cultivate the disposition,
capacity, and desire to use guns in self-defense as well as teach the idea that
carrying guns is a part of responsible citizenship."-Think 1955
American Guardian 1999
Gun Digest Ken Warner 1980
Field & Stream 1985-03 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
Field & Stream 1971-01 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
The Official NRA Guide to Firearms Assembly Joseph Boxley Roberts 2007 The
Official NRA Guide to Firearms Assembly: Pistols and Revolvers is a newly revised
edition of the National Rifle Associations classic volume on pistol and revolver
disassembly. With information drawn from the files of the American Rifleman
magazine, re-designed and updated with dozens of new firearms, this volume
contains the detailed instructions and accurate exploded-view diagrams that
provide the information any collector, hunter, or shooting enthusiast needs to be
able to take firearms apart.
Field & Stream 1985-03 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
NRA Guide to the Basics of Personal Protection in the Home 2000
Real Knockouts Martha McCaughey 1997-07-01 Women's Studies: Essential Readings
provides a wide range of readers with an entirely comprehensive selection of ever
140 readings on women's studies, representing the entire diversity of current
feminist thinking. The book is a divided into fourteen sections that reflect
primary topics within women's studies, covering theory and perspectives,
including: feminist social theory; psychological and psychoanalytic theory; crosscultural perspectives and historical perspectives, as well as themes such as:
education and work; marriage and motherhood; sexuality; the law; crime and
deviance; politics and the state; science, medicine and reproductive technology;
language and gender; feminist literary criticism; and the media tool Features:
Introductions to each section provide an overview of the main issues and debates.
Commentaries on each extract locate the work of individual authors within wider
debates and identify the perspective from which they are writing. Each section
contains a guide to further reading.
Handgun Control Legislation United States. Congress. Senate. Committee on the
Judiciary. Subcommittee on Criminal Law 1982
Reducing Gun Violence in America Daniel W. Webster 2013-01-28 The book includes an
analysis of the constitutionality of many recommended policies and data from a
national public opinion poll that reflects support among the majority of
Americans—including gun owners—for stronger gun policies.
Field & Stream 1969-02 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
FIREARM SAFETY CERTIFICATE - M California Department of Justice 2016-12-01 The
growing concern over the number of accidental firearm shootings, especially those
involving children, prompted passage of the initial handgun safety law which went
into effect in 1994. The stated intent of the California Legislature in enacting
the current FSC law is for persons who obtain firearms to have a basic familiarity
with those firearms, including, but not limited to, the safe handling and storage
of those firearms. The statutory authority for this program is contained in Penal
Code sections 26840 and 31610 through 31700. These statutes mandate DOJ to
develop, implement and maintain the FSC Program. Pursuant to Penal Code section
26840, a firearms dealer cannot deliver a firearm unless the person receiving the
firearm presents a valid FSC, which is obtained by passing a written test on
firearm safety. Prior to taking delivery of a firearm from a licensed firearms
dealer, the purchaser/recipient must also successfully perform a safe handling
demonstration with that firearm..
The Handgun Guide for Women Tara Dixon Engel 2015-10-23 The Handgun Guide for
Women is a common sense, step-by-step guide to purchasing a gun, securely keeping
a gun in the home, and being a safe gun owner 100 percent of the time.
Field & Stream 1971-02 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
Field and Stream 1984
Field & Stream 1979-03 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
American Rifleman 1966
Gunshot Wounds Vincent J.M. DiMaio, M.D. 1998-12-30 Written by the nation's
foremost authority on gunshot wounds and forensic techniques as they relate to
firearm injuries, Gunshot Wounds: Practical Aspects of Firearms, Ballistics, and
Forensic Techniques, Second Edition provides critical information on gunshot
wounds and the weapons and ammunition used to inflict them. The book describes
practical aspects of ballistics, wound ballistics, and the classification of
various wounds caused by handguns, bang guns, rifles, and shotguns. The final
chapters explain autopsy technique and procedure and laboratory analysis relating
to weapons and gunshot evidence.
Handgun Crime Control, 1975-1976: Oversight of 1968 Gun Control Act United States.
Congress. Senate. Committee on the Judiciary. Subcommittee to Investigate Juvenile
Delinquency 1976
Firearm Fundamentals - TX Gary L. Behr 2013-06-23 FIREARM FUNDAMENTALS - How to be
a Safe and Confident Shooter A MUST READ for Every New Shooter! — And a great read
for ALL shooters! This well illustrated compendium introduces a new or non shooter
to the diverse fields of firearms SIX NEW EDITIONS! ~ UPDATED with the latest
information! Now separate editions with specific Concealed Carry Laws for select
individual States! FLORIDA - TEXAS - UTAH - WASHINGTON State - WISCONSIN - U.S.
(universal) Plus 20% more pages and expanded training exercises! INSTRUCTOR &
DEALER rates at: www.FirearmFundamentals.net FIREARM FUNDAMENTALS is an easy-toread guide, from the basics to advanced. Feel confident, comfortable taking the
next step in protecting you & your family and enjoy sport shooting or hunting
Whether your interests are in pistols, rifles, shotguns, methods or techniques,
this book is brimming with accurate, valuable and fun information Even experienced
shooters will find this well researched digest a great read and reference! FIREARM
FUNDAMENTALS answers a mountain of new shooter questions and delves in detail, the
many lesser known facets of shooting: ~ How to lead a moving target ~ What shotgun
pellets are most effective for which game ~ What are the stopping powers of
various cartridges ~ How to sight a laser on a pistol ~ What to look for when
getting a scope ~ Just how powerful is a pellet gun compared to a .22 rimfire ~

Guns in America: Examining the Facts Donald J. Campbell 2021-08-09 This work is
part of a series that uses evidence-based documentation to examine the veracity of
claims and beliefs about high-profile issues in American culture and politics.
Each book in the Contemporary Debates series is intended to puncture rather than
perpetuate myths that diminish our understanding of important policies and
positions; to provide needed context for misleading statements and claims; and to
confirm the factual accuracy of other assertions. This particular volume examines
beliefs, claims, and myths about gun violence, gun laws, and gun rights in the
United States. Issues covered in the book include trends in firearm violence, mass
shootings, the impact of gun ownership on rates and types of crime, regulations
and Supreme Court decisions regarding gun control and the Second Amendment, and
the activities and influence of organizations ranging from the National Rifle
Association to Everytown for Gun Safety. All of these topics are examined in
individualized entries, with objective responses grounded in up-to-date evidence.
Shooters Abigail Kohn 2001
Field & Stream 1979-01 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
Railroad Magazine 1970
Guns 101 David Steier 2007-04-01 This book guides the reader through the thought
process of deciding what type of firearm to buy based on how they plan to use the
firearm. Topics include: Personal Protection / Self Defense, Hunting, Competition,
and Self Gratification / Personal Achievement
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1968
Field & Stream 1971-08 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
Field & Stream 1969-01 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
Field & Stream 1979-02 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
California Gun Laws C. D. Michel 2012-11-01 If you choose to have a gun in
California, this book could keep you out of jail. Firearm ownership, possession,
and use are individual constitutional rights that carry extraordinary
responsibilities. Along with your responsibility to know and follow safety
procedures, you also have increased responsibility to comply with all applicable
state, federal, and local laws. Because of the complexity of these laws,
inadvertent gun law violations by well-intentioned good people are increasingly
common. In the politicized legal environment of California "gun-control" laws, the
consequences of even an inadvertent violation can be severe. To protect yourself,
you need to know the law. This book will help. This book explores, explains, and
summarizes the firearm laws affecting firearm owners in California, and warns
about common legal "traps" that California firearm owners often unintentionally
fall into. When can you use deadly force? Who can possess a gun? When are you
permitted to have a gun? Where can you have a gun? How must a gun be possessed?
How do you get your gun rights back? Which guns are banned? How do you get your
guns back from the police? Can you carry a gun in public? This book answers these
questions, and many others. There are over 800 California state statutes
regulating the manufacture, distribution, sale, possession, and use of firearms.
There are thousands of overlapping federal laws regulating firearms that apply in
California. And there are hundreds of administrative regulations, local
ordinances, and California Department Justice Firearms Bureau written and
unwritten policies that also apply. With all the overlapping regulations, its no
wonder that confusion runs rampant among California gun owners, as well as among
police, prosecutors, and judges. This book will inform those who are subject to
California's complex firearms laws so that they can avoid inadvertently violating
them, and will educate those tasked with enforcing those laws so they can avoid
mistaken arrests and prosecutions. Written by C.D. "Chuck" Michel, a firearms
attorney with 20 years of experience representing the NRA, as well as firearm
manufacturers, wholesalers, retailers, and gun owners, California Gun Laws: A
Guide to State and Federal Firearm Regulations is an invaluable resource. Michel
has been litigating civil and criminal firearm cases since 1991, many of which
were high profile and attracted state and national media attention. His clients
include the National Rifle Association (NRA), the California Rifle and Pistol
Association Foundation (CRPAF), FFL Guard, gun manufacturers, wholesalers,
retailers, and individual gun owners. He has represented thousands of individuals
and companies charged with violating California's confusing firearms laws. He has
litigated hundreds of firearms cases involving constitutional issues, including
Second Amendment challenges, in both state and federal trial and appellate courts.
"Professor" Michel also teaches classes in Firearms Law and Law Practice
Management as an Adjunct Professor at Chapman University School of Law in Orange,
California. Contributors SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION, TIMELY LEGAL UPDATES, ARE
PROMPTLY POSTED AT calgunlaws.com WHENEVER NEW LAWS ARE PROPOSED OR TAKE EFFECT
Home Firearm Safety National Rifle Association 1990-05
Field & Stream 1971-03 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
NRA Guide Basics of Pistol Shooting 2014
The Most Unlikely Champion Vera Koo 2017-10-18 Vera Koo enrolled in a firearm
safety course because she was afraid of guns. Goals are important to Vera, so she
set hers high, completing the beginner's course, and eventually becoming the best
shooter in her advanced class. Her instructor suggested she reach for an even
higher goal with competitive shooting. And she did. With unflinching focus and
determination, Vera became one of the most accomplished shooters ever. At age 70,
she’s an eight-time women’s division winner of the prestigious Bianchi Cup Action
Pistol Championship. She’s the first woman to place in the Top 20 in the Bianchi
Cup competition. Vera’s story is more than that of a petite Asian woman becoming a
top competitor in the male-dominated sport shooting world. It’s the story of a
Chinese immigrant, raised in a traditional Chinese culture, where women deferred
to their husbands and kept to their socio-economic class, succeeded in America.
Vera is a successful businesswoman, accomplished athlete, and a loving wife and
mother. It was never an ‘either or’ for Vera, it’s about meeting life’s challenges
head-on with dogged persistence, grace, humility—and humor. With faith in herself
and God, Vera has survived unexpected tragedies, tremendous hurt, and betrayal.
And yet, her story is about hope, love, compassion, and forgiveness. Through all
the twists and turns in her life, Vera shows us how the same grit that made her a
world class athlete, helped her find joy. “Search for something you’re good at,”
Vera says, "and it will take you far.” - Vera
Citizen-protectors Jennifer Carlson 2015 "In this in-depth and systematic look at
gun carriers, Jennifer Carlson draws on her fieldwork attending guns shows and
training courses, becoming an NRA certified instructor, and carrying a firearm to
unpack the everyday politics of guns. Carlson argues that guns are taken up to
address practical problems of policing and protection-in effect to manage social
insecurities and suspicions surrounding state disinvestment and the efficacy of
state institutions, especially law enforcement. In this context, guns carrying
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Choosing eyes and ears Plus, answers to questions like ~ What gauge is a .410
shotgun? ~ How fast, in RPMs, can a bullet spin? ~ What is the oldest selfcontained cartridge? ~ When sighting in a rifle, there are two zeros? ~ What are
the four variables to a bullet wound? ~ There are viable alternatives to
“Concealed Carry”? ~ What military rifle was derisively referred to as a “Matty
Mattel”? ~ What is the longest sniper shot? ~ How far does a sniper bullet drop at
1½ miles? ~ The intent of the military “Battlesight Zero” is not to necessarily
hit dead center on the target? ~ Pepper spray was proven effective repelling
Zimbabwe free ranging elephants? ~ How many bullets were kept in the old cowboy's
six shooter? ~ The current U.S./NATO 9mm pistol round, lost to the .45 ACP, in the
U.S. Government's 1906 pistol testing? ~ How many rounds does it currently take,
to neutralize one enemy combatant? ~ What are some of the more absurd Media
Misnomers about firearms? These and hundreds more fascinating facts can be found
within these pages! This book has nearly 400 pages, packed with more than 200
illustrations, is conveniently sectioned into four parts, including a
comprehensive Table of Contents, Expanded Index and a myriad of Cross-References.
Part I An introduction into the specific information needed to safely learn how to
shoot and often used as part of formal training Part II Addresses Concealed Carry,
the things you should consider if you plan on carrying a firearm Part III Delves
into greater detail about pistols, rifles, shotguns, scopes, sights, stopping
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power, cleaning and more, answering many of the questions of an emerging shooter
Glossary Over 600 relevant terms and descriptions. 18 Appendices Nearly 200 web
references, practice exercises and training targets. A great reference for anyone
interested in firearms!
The NRA Guide to the Basics of Pistol Shooting National Rifle Association of
America. Education & Training Div 2009
Shooters Abigail A. Kohn 2004-06-10 Frequenting gun shops and shooting ranges, and
devoting particular attention to those whose interest in weaponry extends beyond
the casual, Abigail A. Kohn captures in finegrained and often entertaining, yet
always humane, detail how gun owners actually think and feel about their guns.
Through her conversations--with cowboy action shooters at a regional match, sport
shooters, hunters, with shooters of all ages and races--we hear of the "savage
beauty" of a beautifully crafted long gun, of the powerful historical import
owners attach to their guns, of the sense of empowerment that comes with shooting
skill, and the visceral thrill of discharging a dangerous weapon. Cutting through
the cliches that link gun ownership with violent, criminal subcultures and portray
shooters as "gun nuts" or potential terrorists, Kohn provides us with a lively and
untainted portrait of American gun enthusiasts.
Complete Book of the Air Gun George C. Nonte 1970
Police Training and Performance Study George P. McManus 1970
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